
 

 

Don’t Step On Our Rights! 

Ohio has re-introduced some of the strictest anti-choice legislation 

in the country.  And they plan to do more. 

Join us to let legislators know we won’t give up our rights. 

NCJW Action and Lobby Day in Columbus 
Wednesday, May 6, 2015 

8:00 a.m buses leave Beachwood Place 

11:00 – 12:15 Rally and Press Conference at the Statehouse  

12:15 – 1:00 Lunch 

1:00 – 2:15 Lobbying Legislators 

(You will be given talking points and instructions on how to lobby.) 

2:30  Bus departs for Cleveland 

Buses return to Beachwood Place at 5:00 p.m. 

Please register: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/dont-step-on-our-

rights-rally-lobby-day-registration-tickets-16241038383  

Or call Suzanne Troll – 216-378-2204 

To visually represent the millions of women this proposed 

legislation affects, we will be displaying 2,000 pairs of shoes on the 

Statehouse lawn. 
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